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Town of Plymouth Board of Fire Commissioners 
80 Main Street Telephone: (860)585-4001 
Terryville, Connecticut 06786 Fax: (860)585-4015 

Fire Commission Minutes 
November 10, 2022 

Call to Order: Chairman Martin Sandshaw called the scheduled November 10, 2022, Fire 


Commission Meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. at the Terryville Fire Department, Station 2, 

Plymouth Company, 691 Main Street, Plymouth, Connecticut. 


Roll Call: Chairman Martin Sandshaw, Commissioner Daniel Wollenberg, Commissioner 

Victor Mitchell, Commissioner Mark Redman and Vice-Chariman Gerard Wunsch. Also, in 


attendance were: Fire Chief Mark Sekorski, Deputy Chief Greg Cody and Councilwoman 


Roxanne McCann. 


Pledge of Allegiance: 

Chairman Martin Sandshaw led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. 


Approval of Minutes dated October 13, 2022: 


A motion was made by Commissioner Mark Redman, seconded by Commissioner Vice­
Chairman Gerard Wunsch to approve the October 13, 2022 Minutes. This motion was 
approved unanimously with two abstentions. 

Commissioners' Reports 

Chief's Report: 


Waiting for parts for the generator at headquarters. 

A new knoxbox was installed at Allread Drive - Accu-Grind. 


Talked to Eric Worhunsky - Wood Court water line - waiting for as easement will let him know. 

Waterbury Area Executive Board - 10/7/22. 

The annual drive is going on. 

Waterbury Area Chiefs Meeting - 11117/22. 


Met with the Ambulance Corp regarding lifts assists. It was a good meeting. They,,-oQ.lY h~ve 4 


people that live in Terryville. Scott Poulton will set up training. Quarterly meetings will be set. 


Litchfield County Annual meeting - 10/10/22. 

New rescue jacks were purchased from the Thomaston Savings grant. 

Routine calls. 

Thanked the department for everything they did for the Hamzy wake. 


Met with the Mayor about the tower truck. 


Riverton Fire department is buying the Hurst Tool equipment for $800.00. 

Plaque was ordered for Vern Wagner. 
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Treasurer's Report - No Report 


Fire Marshal's Report: Will go over next month. 


Communications: 

Radio Report: Deputy Chief Greg Cody reported everything is good. 

Buildings and Grounds Report: Chief Sekorski reported that Paul Pronovost took care of 


everything for the generator. 


Equipment Report: Previously discussed. 


Training Report: Schedule is being followed. 


Trucks Report: Deputy Chief Greg Cody reported that the pump service and testing is finished. 

Corrosion protection is done on the trucks. The Tower truck on schedule. December 20th is the 

finish date. The truck committee met last night for the tanker. The next step is to meet with 
Gowans and Knight to put the specs together. 

Old Business: None 

New Business: None 

Public Comment: Councilwoman Roxanne McCann thanked the fire department for all of 
their help with the wake. It was noted that our fire department stepped up and looked amazing 

and professional. 

Adjournment: 
There being no further business ofthe Fire Commission, a motion was made by 
Commissioner Daniel Wollenberg, seconded by Commissioner Victor Mitchell to adjourn. 
This motion was approved unanimously. The meeting ended at 7:15 p.m. 
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